CEAC AGENDA    MARCH 14 2013
KENT STUDENT CENTER


1. Conceptual Framework for the College of Education, Health and Human Services (see attached). These are the guiding principles for the college and have recently been revised and updated,  Your thoughts?

2. We are moving forward on the co teaching model of student teaching following our pilot in Tallmadge and Kent.  Dr. Hutchison will update us on the first year of the program and Dr. Arhar will update us on the plans for the future in this area.

3. The TPA.  How is it going in the districts?  Would you allow TPA video using the current district video form you have your parents or guardian sign or do you want to have us continue to have a separate permission as is the case at present?

4. If student teacher placements are still needed closer to fall would you allow two students with the same cooperating teacher?

5. As we move toward a two semester placement for student teaching(like we do in ADED now) where one semester is a practicum and one the regular student teaching tell us  your  thoughts on this if it were in all academic program areas.? 

6.  Your thoughts, comments and questions.


As always your support of our College is appreciated.
Points of Information:
Beginning in the fall of 13 all KSU student teachers will be trained in the following items in addition to their regular curriculum:

A.L.I.C.E. -
school crisis management procedures.

Child Safety
A four hour course using ODE’s curriculum.  This is the course provided to all new school 
              teachers.  Portage County ESC is  the provider

Red Cross Basic Life Support for non heath care providers or American Heart Association’s Heart Healthy Course.  This includes CPR, AED and choking prevention procedures
KSU does offer a K-12 Reading Endorsement.   Contact Denise Morgan to discuss your district’s needs.
dmorgan2@kent.edu or 330 672 0648

Ohio Board of Regents has issued a “report card” for the Colleges of Education. This link will take you there :  
https://www.ohiohighered.org/press/educator-preparation-program-performance-reports-issued
Next Meeting:   October 22 2013 at 4:30pm at the Kent Student Center.   Have a wonderful end of the school year and a relaxing summer. Thank for your service on this committee and to our students.

